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Atlantic Richfield Company 
ATTN: Mr. Martin P. Grosboll 

Manager, Engineering 
Research 

400 East Sibley Boulevard 
Harvey, IL 60426

License No. 12-00140-04

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated 
steps you have taken to correct 
letter dated October 24, 1980.  
during a future inspection.

November 11, 1980, informing us of the 
the noncompliance identified in our 
We will examine your corrective action

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

A. B. Davis, Chief 
Fuel Facility and 

Materials Safety Branch

cc: A. I. Snow, Ph.D., 
Senior Consultant 

G. A. Uhl, Radiation 
Safety Officer 
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